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General Comment
As a mexican biologist and a mother of two kids, I am worried about this project because it represents a high risk of death to the mammal
marine fauna and also to the beautiful ecosystem they inhabit. I wish my kids and their kids, and so on, have te opportunity to know the
amazing whales that come to my country to breed, because I've based their education on respect and love to the others. So, I ask you,
pelease: do not continue with this ecocide project, our world already is suffering because of the human activities at cost of lots of other
kinds of life but we are not cappable to realize that it also harms us as part of the only place we have to live in. 
We don't need gas nor money, we need life and respect!
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